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STANDARD ST.62

RECOMMENDATION CONCERNING STANDARD ABBREVIATION
FOR “VIENNA CLASSIFICATION”

Recommendation adopted by the PCIPI Executive Coordination Committee
at its eleventh session on December 11, 1992

The recommended abbreviation for the Vienna Classification in trademark gazettes and on certificates is “CFE.”
It is recommended that figurative elements of marks classified in accordance with a given edition of the Vienna
Classification bear an indication of that edition in the form of an Arabic numeral in round brackets, printed after the
abbreviation.  For example, for figurative elements classified in accordance with the third edition of the Vienna
Classification, the recommended abbreviation is “CFE(3)”.

[End of Standard]
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